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This workshop was organized by Telecommunication Development Bureau in close collaboration 
with ITU Radiocommunication Bureau (BR) within the framework of cross-sectoral partnership at 
the request of several CIS administrations. Workshop was funded from ad-hock assistance fund. 
 
The workshop was attended by 56 specialists from 9 CIS countries (Azerbaijan, Belarus, 
Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Moldova, Russia, Tajikistan. Ukraine, Uzbekistan), Latvia, as well as 
representatives of RCC Executive Committee and ITU. 
 
Workshop had a narrow specialization and focused on practical aspects. 
 
Experts from Scientific and Research Radiocommunication Institute – “NIIR” (Mr. L.Ya. Kantor,  
Ms. S.A. Bachkova), Scientific-and-Production Company “Geyser” (Mr. I.V. Zheltonogov) and ITU 
BR (Mr. V.V. Nozdrin) reported during this event. Practical sessions were led by Mr. Nozdrin as 
well. 
 
The workshop was opened by Mr. V.A. Strelets, Deputy Director of International Cooperation 
Department of the Ministry of Telecom and Mass Communications of Russia. Then Ms. Natalia 
Mochiu, Deputy Director General of the RCC Executive Committee welcomed the participants. All 
the speakers noticed the topicality and vitality of the workshop and expressed appreciation to BR 
and BDT Directors – Mr. V. Timofeev and Al-Basheer for their support to this event. Head of the 
ITU Area Office Mr. O. Kaiykov also spoke during the workshop. 
 
Workshop was implemented at a very high level in terms of contents and organization. 
 
All the participants noted the importance of such events devoted to narrow-focused practical 
subjects targeted to technical specialists. Many essential questions generated interesting 
discussions. The participants expressed gratitude to the organizers of the workshop and asked to 
maintain the practice of such workshops. 


